
	

6 July 2016 
 
Re: Intermission: Delia's Wing Revital ised 
 
 
 
Dear Good Hopers and Friends of Good Hope, 
 
Please find friendly reminders from the School for Intermission: Delia's Wing Revitalised. 
 
1.  Souvenirs will be available for fundraising purpose at 5:30pm at Our Lady's Hall on 12 July, 2016.  
2.  If you have placed your orders earlier, or you have opted to pickup your tickets at school, you may pick them up at Our Lady's Hall 

from 5:30pm to 6:45pm. 
3.  Delia’s Hall admission will start at 6:30pm. It is free seating within the same category of tickets. 
 
See you all on 12 July! 
 
 
 
Joy and thanksgiving, 
 
Executive Committee 
GHSPSA 

 

 


